
How did we go?Woy Woy Town Centre 
Wharf Redevelopment
Engagement summary
Between 28 October and 2 December 2019 
Council sought feedback on the Woy Woy Town 
Centre Wharf Redevelopment concept design.

The engagement process was delivered as part 
of the Let’s Talk Woy Woy campaign. We sought 
feedback using an online interactive map and 
online submission form. Participants were invited 
to suggest any potential issues or improvements 
to the scope of works.

Residents were also invited to attend a morning 
or evening drop-in information session held on 21 
November at the Woy Woy CWA Hall.

What’s next?
We are collating all feedback received and a full 
consultation report will be provided in the new year. 
 
The feedback received from the community will be 
considered to finalise the scope of works for the 
wharf redevelopment where feasible. 
 
Construction on the new wharf and associated 
works is expected to start in late March 2020.

Find out more and stay up to date at 
yourvoiceourcoast.com
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